April 2017 Newsletter



Calvary School

PO Box 672 Madison AL 35758 Phone (256) 682-4442 www.calvary-school.org

Carla's Desk

Hello Everyone,

It is getting down to the last few months of school. Please make note that the **final semester reports are due June 1**st. If for any reason you can not make that deadline. Please email me ASAP to let me know. If you need the semester report mailed to you, please contact me ASAP and I will have your copies in the mail to you very shortly.

Seniors, The graduation forms have been emailed. If you did not receive one, please contact me ASAP.

The newsletters will as usual be posted on the website every month www.calvary-school.org .

Please feel free to check out the web links that are listed on Calvary's website. There are many fun and educational sites for parents and students. If anyone has any websites that they would like to share. Please email them to carlafloyd@calvary-school.org . I will review them and post them. They do need to be educationally based or informational to homeschooling parents. The more fun the better!!!

April Birthdays

Lily Robinson	4-1
Austin Luerus	4-4
Cody Congo	4-6
Juliana Clark	4-9
Koen Arnell	4-12
Emma Robinson	4-12
Samuel Grant	4-13
Jason West	4-17
Madilyn McLendon	4-23
Thea Fisk	4-23
Olivia Nelson	4-23
Kahlie Logan	4-24
Morgan Haase	4-28
Emma Logan	4-29
Logan Stancil	4-30
Tristan Swanson	4-30
Nolan Williams	4-30

Fieldtrips and Activities

Tie Dying Party- April 14 at the Gehring's. Let's meet at 10:00am. Bring shirt, socks, pillow case or what ever you can tie dye washed and ready to be dyed. Research different styles. If some would be willing to bring rubber bands and disposable gloves. Also everyone bring some goodies and drinks to share. 115 Netherbury Lane Madison. RSVP with Susann Gehring -call/text 256-837-0610 or for email sgehring4@gmail.com

Explore a home built by Frank Loyd Wright. Tour a home build in the 1930. We will met at 10am on April 29. Tour starts 10:15am. \$5 students and \$8 adults. Tour is about 45-60 minutes.

Driving instructions are on web site. http://wrightinalabama.com

There are some other places you can tour while in this area such as W. C. HANDY BIRTHPLACE, MUSEUM & LIBRARY. Helen Keller's Birth home is in Tuscumbia. These are on your own - just wanted to let you know of them.

RSVP with Susann Gehring -call/text 256-837-0610 or for email sgehring4@gmail.com

Calvary Coordinator 2016/2017

Activities and field trip
Susann Gehring
sgehring4@gmail.com